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CESSATION OF VOLUNTARY QUARTERLY  
REPORTING OF FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 
The Board of Directors (the "Board” or the “Directors”) of Aoxin Q & M Dental Group Limited (the 
"Company", and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to update the shareholders of the 
Company (the “Shareholders”) that:-   

 
The Board believes that announcement of unaudited financial statements on a half-yearly basis coupled 
with enhanced disclosure requirements is sufficient to keep Shareholders and potential investors 
updated on the Group’s state of affairs. As such, after due deliberation, the Board has decided not to 
continue with quarterly results announcements. Instead, the Group will announce its unaudited financial 
statements on a half-yearly basis.   
 
With immediate effect, the Group will, in respect of each of the financial years, announce its unaudited 
financial statements for the half financial year ending 30 June not later than 45 days after the end of the 
relevant half financial year, and, for the full financial year ending 31 December, not later than 60 days 
after the end of the relevant full financial year.   
 
In view of the foregoing, the Company will not be announcing its unaudited financial statements for the 
three-month period ended 30 September 2023. The next announcement of unaudited financial 
statements will be in respect of the six-month period ending 31 December 2023 via the SGXNET on or 
before 29 February 2024.   
 
Notwithstanding the foregoing, the Board would like to assure Shareholders that the Company will 
comply with its continuing disclosure obligations to keep Shareholders updated on material 
developments relating to the Company and the Group, as and when appropriate, in accordance with 
the Catalist Rules. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
Aoxin Q & M Dental Group Limited 
 
 
Dr. Shao Yongxin  
Executive Director and Group Chief Executive Officer  
6 November 2023 
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For more information, please contact: 
Financial Controller 
Loo Keat Choon 
Tel: 6235 1188  
Email: calvin@aoxin.sg 

 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. 

(the "Sponsor"). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

(the "Exchange") and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this document, including the 

correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this document.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Lim Hui Ling, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre, Singapore 

049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg 
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